
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

 

I âm extremely concerned about the SB 60 which amends 677.234 for the following reasons 

1.there will be even less checks and balances over the Oregon Medical Board 

2.comprsing of balanced Board member. this leads to the concept of market competition and was 

an important issue in the North Carolina Dental Board who lost due to this issue when 

investigated by the FTC. 

3.We absolutely need to to change the totalitarian approach by State Medical Boards especially 

Oregon Medical Board. Concerns have already been raised in Oct 2012 by Senator Bates and 

Senator Elizabeth Steiner Hayward.  

I have personally been a victim of the physician abuse that arose from an improper investigation 

and improper/no due process. 

Please when we as a country are so sympathetic to refugees who are being tortured we also need 

to be sympathetic to countless medical professionals who have suffered, lives have been ruined, 

families have been destroyed and emotional trauma no less than any refugee or a victim of gang 

rape would experience. No one is looking at the medical professionals/physicians/psycologists 

who are being absued in such a manner. 

 

In my case I had no patient harm, no impairment, no fraud, yet my treatment was not equal. I 

was beverly punched with a 144 revocation order whereas other colleagues who have killed 

patients, sexual offenders etc were not revoked. I chose to fight for my due process rights and 

was an integrative doctor and in return was punished rather than my colleagues.Unfortunately the 

attorneys are simply not motivated nor have any incentive to against a powerful Oregon Medical 

Board, 

WE are in a FREE country who takes immigrants who have been suppressed yet why are you 

ignoring the totalitarian control and discretionary control Oregon Medical Board has. 

 

SB60 would just support the totalitarianism of Oregon Medical Board. 

 

Please reconsider this bill and help restore balance and there has to be a more human way to deal 

with complaints and discipling medical professionals. 

 

I am fully able to volunteer my time to help form committees to act as liaison between the first 

initial complaint against a medical professional and Oregon Medical Board,  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Regards, 

 

Naina Sachdev 

--  

NainaMD 

450 North Bedford Drive, Suite 208 

Beverly Hills, CA 90210 

310-777-7511 

www.nainamd.com 

http://www.nainamd.com/


 

Medical Director (on leave till 3/25/17), NAINAMD BEVERLY HILLSAnti-Aging & 
Regenerative Clinic 

Host, TIME WARNER TV NainaMD Fusion of Science & Beauty™ 

Host, CNBC News Radio, KCAA NainaMD Fusion of Science & Beauty™ 
 

Confidential & Private 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:   

This electronic message in no way substitutes for medical or cosmetic advice.  By communicating with me over e-mail you acknowledge that 
you are aware that privacy on the internet is limited.  Please note that this e-mail and any files transmitted with it may be privileged, 
confidential, and protected from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee 
or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any reading, dissemination, 
distribution, copying, or other use of this communication or any of its attachments is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message and deleting this message, any attachments, and 
all copies and backups from your computer. 

  

This and all other electronic correspondence from NAINAMD or her associates does not constitute: 1) medical advice, 2) an evaluation, or 3) 
a consultation.  Nor will any such correspondence be considered as a replacement or substitute for a formal office evaluation and/or 
consultation by NAINAMD or her associates.  Further, information and correspondence contained in this and/or subsequent email 
correspondence, including all replies, does not and will not create a formal doctor-patient relationship.  Prospective patients desiring a formal 
consultation are invited to call our office (310-777-7511).  Prospective patients should obtain prior approval from their own physician for 
any  change(s) pertaining to their condition, diagnosis, treatment, and/or therapy discussed at consult. Explanation of off-label services 
and/or products mentioned herein do not constitute endorsement and/or promotion. 

 

tel:%28310-777-7511

